February 1, 2008

Dr. Telle Whitney
President & CEO
Anita Borg Institute for Women and Technology

1501 Page Mill Road, MS 1105

Palo Alto, CA 94304

Dear Telle,

It was great to connect with you by e-mail recently. The mission of the Anita Borg Institute resonates strongly with me. 

I knew Anita years ago, and it’s wonderful to see her vision live on in the work of ABI.
If there are ways you think I could be helpful, I'd like very much to get involved.  

In the meantime, I’m sending a donation in support of the good work you are doing. Hope everything is going well - look forward to meeting you sometime soon!

With best wishes,

Ms. Lynn Conway

Professor of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science, Emerita

3640 CSE Building

University of Michigan, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109

http://www.lynnconway.com 
lynn@ieee.org

517-879-9899

